
     
   

 

    
     

         

  

              
 

              
   

 

MOISD Parent Advisory Committee 
Meeting Minutes 

March 18 2021 

The regular meeting of the Mecosta-Osceola Intermediate School District Parent 
Advisory Committee was held on Thursday, January 21st, at 4:41 p.m. via Zoom. 

Christy Miller called the meeting to order at 4:41 pm. 

Roll call was taken as follows: 

MEMBERS PRESENT: Jessica Routley, Diana Bitler, Shavon Jane, 
Amy Grandy, Dave Scharlow 

MEMBERS ABSENT: Kellie Elder 

OTHERS PRESENT: Ayla Lockhardt, Jenny Knopf, Christy 
Miller, Marie Wilkerson, Martine Fiting 

A motion was made to approve the agenda by Doug Barnes and supported by Amy Grandy. 

SET  MEETING  DATES  AND  TIMES 

Next meeting via Zoom available for attendance on March 18th, 2021. 

A motion was made by Diana Bitler and supported by Jessica Routley to adopt the minutes from 

January 21st, 2020. Passed unanimously. 

Establish  of  Board  Members: 

Doug Barnes resigned. 

Motion made by Amy Grandy to promote Dave Scharlow as Chairperson and supported by Jessica Routley. 
Passed unanimously 

Motion made by Dave Scharlow to promote Diana Bitler to Vice Chairperson and supported by Amy 
Grandy. Passed unanimously. 

REPORTS  OF  OFFICERS- None 

SPECIAL  EDUCATION  DIRECTOR’S  REPORT 



 MOISD UPDATES  Christy  Miller  -  Christy  provided  a report 
 that  included  information regarding 

COVUD 

 

 

  

  

                  
            

        

PAC SHOWCASE Guest Jen Knopf:  Principal of Education 
Center reported April 16, 2021, CMH will 
be hosting a zoom for parents in reference 
to child transitions. 

PLANNER/MONITOR’S REPORT No Complaints or deviations.  There is one 
Chippewa Hills School District waiver. 

PAC  BUSINESS 

No New Business 

ANNOUNCEMENTS/  CORRESPONDENCE 

None 

DISCUSSION/  INFORMATIONAL  ITEMS 

PAC SPONSORED INITIATIVES Discussions on PAC Sponsored initiatives 
are tabled for next meeting.  PAC will be 
thinking of initiative ideas to discuss for 
next meeting. 

Next meeting via Zoom available for attendance on May 20th, 2021. Christy will let us know if it would be 
possible to have an option to meet in person in the beginning of May. 

The meeting was adjourned by Christy Miller at 5:11pm. 


